
PRESCHOOL FOR ALL NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2020 

 I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and a relaxing two week 

break!  The children were eager to be back to school and they enjoyed 

seeing their friends!  We are ready to jump right into 2020! 

 This month, we will finish working on our building study.  We will focus 

on the questions “What are buildings made of?”, “What is special about our 

building?” and “What happens inside buildings?”.  We look forward to 

exploring more about buildings as we work through the month.  We will also 

be talking about winter and will be making play snow to explore in the 

classroom.  With any luck, maybe this will be the only snow we see this 

winter!!! 

 We are excited to take a field trip to the Alsip-Merrionette Park 

Library on Thursday, January 30.  We always have a lot of fun with the 

different activities they plan for our group.  More information about the 

trip will be sent home soon.   

 Just a reminder, we do try to get outside for our gross motor time when 

the weather permits.  This means we spend time outside when the 

temperature (with wind chill) is 30 degrees or above.  Please remember to 

dress your child appropriately, including warm coats, hats, gloves and 

scarves.  We appreciate your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Colleen Brychel 

_____________________________________________________ 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 Monday, January 20- No School – MLK Day 

 Thursday, January 30- Field Trip – Alsip-Merrionette Park Library 
  

                                                                                                                                


